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Dear Catrike Customers,

As a proud U.S. manufacturer, we source components from top 
cycling suppliers worldwide. Due to fluctuating and unknown 
material and component costs from international suppliers, our 
pricing may be subject to a potential increase of up to 10% without 
prior notice. We remain hopeful that U.S. manufacturers will receive 
relief or that costs will return to normal.

Now is the perfect time to secure current pricing and gear up for 
summer adventures on your new Catrike!

Happy Trails,
The Catrike Team


